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I request the NSW Government phase out battery cages for egg laying hens by 2025 and instead 

put in place a clear and enforceable minimum area of free range space per hen in the egg 

industry. The NSW &/or Federal Government also needs to police and have the powers to enforce 

animal welfare and living conditions across all agriculture & industries where animals are used for 

commercial purposes. 


